
Weekly Newsletter: April 26, 2024 
3rd Trimester Chapel Offering  

Don’t forget that our 3rd trimester chapel offering  is 

supporting Hannah’s House. We are not only collecting 

donations during offering each week, but also have a list 

of items that are needed for the Moms, Moms to be and 

their little ones that they serve.  

Thank you to 2nd Grade for leading chapel on Friday! 

 

 

 

1  Chapel 8:30am 
  Track Meet @Lansing Catholic 

2  PTL Meeting 6pm 

3  Middle School Dance 6-8pm 

6-10  Teacher Appreciation Week 

16  Instrumental Concert  7pm 

19  EC “I Love You” Tea 11:45am 

19-22 8th Grade Trip 

27  Memorial Day 
  No school, offices closed 

31  K-8 Half day—dismiss 11:45am 
  No EC/PM extended care 

May 

28  Worship 8:30 & 10:30am 
  Connect Worship 10am 

April 



Middle School Dance  

5th through 8th graders - get ready to bust a 

move! The middle school dance will be Friday, 

May 3rd, 6-8pm.  The theme is Neon Disco! Cost is 

$5 per student, pay at entry. 

Kristi Sohn Retirement Luncheon  

Mark your calendar for Sunday, June 2, when a 

retirement luncheon will be held after late service 

at noon celebrating the ministry of our third grade 

teacher, Kristi Sohn. Tickets for the luncheon are 

available for purchase in the church lobby on 

Sundays and from the church receptionist during 

the week. $5 a person or $20 a family, ages 5 and 

under are free.  

Food Bank Needs  

The Our Savior Food Bank is in need of toiletries 

along with men's and school aged boys summer 

clothes.  Any donations along with non perishable 

food items can be dropped off in the Food Bank 

corner of the Church Lobby. 

VBS: SCUBA Diving into Friendship with God  

Please join us for VBS 2024 on June 17-

20 from 6-8pm. Take kids deep into an 

amazing undersea adventure where 

they’ll experience the ever-flowing, 

never-ending love of God. At Scuba 

VBS, kids will be immersed in the Word and 

discover what living water is really all about! We 

are looking for many volunteers to help us have a 

wonderful week. Each night we will have Family 

Dinners at 5:15 and a free will donation will be 

taken. Use the following link to register to attend 

and to volunteer! https://vbspro.events/p/events/

oslvbs24 We can't wait to dive into God's word 

with you this summer. Contact Natalie Clark 

(natalieclark723@gmail.com) if you have any 

questions!   

Attendance and Early Pickup From School 

If your child is ill and will be out of school for the 

day, or if you need to pick your child up from 

school early, please be sure to notify both the 

office and your  

child’s teacher by calling 517-882-8665 or email 

attendance@oursaviorlansing.org. Please state  

your child's name, grade, date of absence and  

specific reason for the absence or early pick up 

time. Please sign out your child in the school office 

for early pick ups.  

CityServe: Saturday, May 18th  

CityServe this year will be Saturday May 18th. We 

are excited about the opportunity to help those in 

our community that may not have the ability to do 

certain projects at their homes. If you would like to 

volunteer, please help but are not able to for any 

reason, but would like to help with a monetary 

donation, you can submit that to the church office 

and designate it for Lansing CityServe. For more 

information, please visit the CityServe webpage. 

4th Graders at Annie’s Big Nature Lesson this week! 


